
 

   
 

 
     

 
 
 
 
 

25th May 2021 
 
Dear Parents/Carers 
 
After School Summer Sports Club Years 5 & 6 – Friday 3.15-4.15pm  
 
We are excited to announce that, after half term, we are able to offer a free Summer Sports Club to 
Years 5 & 6.  The club will be run by Susie Stone, the first session will be on Friday 11th June 2021 and 
the last will be Friday 16th July.  You will be notified by text if the club is cancelled for any reason.  The 
club will be risk assessed in line with the school’s COVID19 Risk Assessment. 
 
The children will take part in different sports including Rounders, Cricket and Athletics.  There are 30 
places available which will be offered on a first come first served basis.  Places will need to be 
booked via The Arbor App.  Please go to ‘Quick Actions’, click on ‘Clubs’ and select ‘Years 3 & 4 
Summer Sports Club’.  Booking opens at 6pm on Wednesday 26th May and closes at 6pm on Sunday 
6th June. 
 
When your child’s space has been confirmed in the club, you will receive a link via email to an online 
consent form.  This MUST be completed before your child can take part in the club. 
 
All children will need to wear their PE kit to school on the day.  You may give permission for your child 
to walk home after the club if you wish, please indicate on the consent form.  If you would prefer to 
collect from the office please be aware that the college gate is now locked from 3.30pm and the 
Lodmoor gate is currently not in use.  Please use the main entrance via Coombe Avenue.  The one-
way system will not be in place at this time however can we please ask that you wear a face covering 
and maintain social distancing from other families collecting their child.  Thank you. 
 
Yours faithfully 
 
 
Mrs Lucy Crouch 
PE Subject Leader 
 


